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Docket Optical System - Quail Brush

From:  "Knowles, Eric @ San Diego Central" <Eric.Knowles@cbre.com> DOCK ET
To: "ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us" <ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us> 11-AFC-3
Date: 3/23/2012 8:51 AM

Subject: Quail Brush DATE _MAR 232012
CC: "martiemerald@sandiego.gov" <martiemerald@sandiego.gov> RECD. MAR 27 2012

Dear Mr. Solorio,

With a 33 percent state mandate and a population increasingly interested in “going green,” the use of wind and
solar is more important than ever. Unfortunately, these resources don’t produce power 24/7. Sometimes the
wind dies down and the sun goes behind a cloud.

That is why back-up generation like the Quail Brush project is needed. By providing power at times when
renewable are offline, Quail Brush will keep the lights on and support the development of additional wind and
solar facilities. As someone who strongly supports renewable energy, | would like to see Quail Brush become a
reality.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Eric Knowles | Lic. 00944210 | Senior Vice President
CBRE | Religious Facilities | Broker Lic. 00409987

4365 Executive Drive, Suite 1600 | San Diego, CA 92121
T 858 546 4634 | F 858 546 3985

Eric.Knowles@cbre.com | www.cbre.com Download vCard

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email may contain information that is confidential or attorney-client privileged and may constitute inside information. The contents of this email are
intended only for the recipient(s) listed above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are directed not to read, disclose, distribute or otherwise use this
transmission. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the transmission. Delivery of this message is not
intended to waive any applicable privileges.
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